
 

 

12th November 2015 

 
Dear Parent/Carer 

Network Choir at Central Library  
Saturday 12th December  

 
The Network Choir have been asked to perform a selection of Christmas songs at Manchester Central Library on 

Saturday 12th December.   

 
If your child is able to take part, please drop them off at Central Library (St Peter’s Square, Manchester) at 

1.00pm. We will rehearse until 2.30pm, giving you a couple of hours to peruse the Christmas Markets and do 
some shopping! The concert starts at 3.00pm and will last for approximately 20 minutes, after which, you can take 

your child home.  

 
School jumpers are to be worn for the visit. If a child arrives on a school trip without their school jumper, 

appropriate clothing to assist in immediate identification of any pupil attending a trip will be provided. Please 
return your slip to the school office by Friday 20th November.  

 
Thank you for your continued support. 

 

Kind regards, 
 

Imogen Murray 
Music and Performance Lead 

 

 
 

 
 

 
 

 

 

  
Network Choir at Central Library – Saturday 12th December  

 

Child’s Name: _________________________________________________ Class: ______________ 
 

I give permission for my child to attend the trip to Manchester Central Library.        
        

Emergency Contact No: _________________________________________________________________________ 

 
 

Signed (Parent / Carer): _______________________________________________ Date: _________________ 


